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One Stall - One Sign 
 

Effective March 1, 2017 all businesses, regardless of employee size will be required to have 
single user stalls whose signs are gender blind.   

The law defines “single-user toilet facility” as “a toilet facility with no more than one water 
closet and one urinal with a locking mechanism controlled by the user.” 

The bill’s sponsor, Assemblyman Phil Ting (D-San Francisco) issued the following statement: 

 “California is charting a new course for equality. Restricting access to single-user restrooms by 
gender defies common sense and disproportionately burdens the LGBT community, women, 
and parents or caretakers of dependents of the opposite gender. Bathroom access is a 
biological need. This law will ensure more safety, fairness, and convenience access for 
everyone.” 
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